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Ms. Sophie Cocke (email)
Request+pedrnabase@foi.uipa.org

Re: 92F REQUEST RELATED TO COPIES OF FINAL REPORTS THAT PAS
DE CHOCOLAT COMPLETED

Dear Ms. Cocke:

This is in response to your 92F request dated May 14, 2019, related to “copies of
the final reports, and any other deliverables, the Pas De Chocolat completed as
part of the contract.”

Upon further consideration and review, we have determined that a portion of the
completed report may be disclosed without compromising the security of the
facilities.

We hope that this will satisfy your request as well as keep the operation of the
Department of Public Safety secure.

Sincerely, WV

Laurie Nadamoto
Litigation Coordination Officer
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